
RICHLAND COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL SESSION 
JANUARY 30, 2024

The Richland County Board of Commissioners met in Special Session at 8:30 A.M. 
on January 30, 2024 via Phone Conference with Commissioners Rollie Ehlert,
Perry Miller, Terry Goerger and Nathan Berseth.  Others included Administration
Personnel Fossum and DelVal.    

The meeting was called to order at 8:30 A.M. 

Agenda: Application for Temporary Liquor License.

Miller announced an application for a Temporary Liquor License has been
received from the Black Pelican for an event scheduled at the Bagg Farm on
February 3.  

A motion was made by Goerger and seconded by Berseth to approve the
Temporary Liquor License.  Vote was unanimous.

Berseth suggested the Board delegate authority to the Auditor to issue
Temporary Liquor Licenses, in emergency cases, so that the Board does not
have to call a Special Session.  Fossum was asked to research whether or not the
Board could legally delegate this authority.

Being there was no further business the meeting adjourned at 8:05 A.M.

  

ATTEST: ________________________ ________________________ CHAIRPERSON
    Sandy Fossum Perry Miller 
    Auditor/Administrator Board of Richland County Commissioners
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